
               Safeguarding Audit Questionnaire – Year 3 

As part of our annual Safeguarding Audit, please would you be kind enough to complete and return this questionnaire to the school office by Thursday 29th 

March 2018. This feedback is valuable to myself and to St Mary’s and I will in turn give feedback from these responses to parents in due course. Many thanks 

for your time in completing this. 

Mrs Paula Fearn 
Head Teacher 

(Please tick as appropriate) 
 

Question Yes No Don’t 
Know 

St Mary’s is a safe place    

My child feels safe at school    

At school, my child is taught how to stay safe    

My child is made aware of the potential dangers of being online when using computers    

I know what the school’s policy is in relation to the use of cameras and mobile phones on site    

I am aware of who the school’s designated members of staff for Child Protection are    

I understand that the school has a duty of care to report all concerns to the appropriate services    

I have read and understood the school’s Child Protection Policy    

I understand the safeguarding importance of providing up to date and relevant information to the school 
about my child 

   

I understand that safeguarding children is the school’s highest priority    
 
 
 
 
Completed by: (optional) …………………………………………………………………………… 


